
 

       
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

   
     

    
 

     
  

       
  

 
       

        
  

 
    

      
 

 
 

 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

It is my pleasure to write this letter in recognition of the Heritage Place Homeowners Association. 
Nestled in the Avalon Park neighborhood of Chicago, Illinois, Heritage Place Homeowners Association 
works diligently to maintain its community. 

Residents of the Heritage Place gated community can enjoy many amenities provided by the association, 
including lawn maintenance, snow removal, and security cameras. Their surrounding community also 
has much to offer, from fitness, recreation, and events at Avalon Park, to various nearby shops, 
professional services, and the state-of-the-art public library. 

The individuals who make up the board at Heritage Place Homeowners Association are truly exceptional 
at what they do. They are dedicated to supporting the community and are always happy to answer any 
questions you may have. 

I highly recommend Heritage Place Homeowners Association to anyone interested in the Avalon Park 
neighborhood. At Heritage Place, you’ll find everything you need in both a home and a community. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Thompson 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

1507 East 53rd Street Suite #282 Chicago, Illinois USA, 60615 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/mthompson 
Main 773-548-1961 Email  mike.thompson@schooleymitchell.com 
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